## Program List of FFRC-final version

From: 王芸 (wangyun@ffrc.cn)

To: asstsecfisheries@yahoo.com

Date: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 at 01:11 AM PDT

Dear Damayanthi,

Greetings from FFRC,

I am very delighted to write to you at this moment. Hope everything is fine with you.

I'd like to inform you that the 2024 human resources development programs of FFRC already started. We will be very happy to cooperate with you again.

For this year, FFRC will organize 18 offline course which will be provided for various developing countries (program list will be found from the attached). All these training programs are sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce(MOC) of China, and all the expenses including the round trip international tickets, accommodation and local transportation will be fully covered by Chinese side.

I am the person to collect all the application forms ( with photo and signature, word version), passports (scanned one or picture, passport should be valid at least for six months from the date of commencement of the training program) and recommendation letter ( better from the Ministry, or relvevant department at the national or provincial level) from you directly, and then I will transfer to the Ministry of Commerce for registration. If the qualification of the candidates is okay, the Embassy will register the information in the online management system. And FFRC will see it and make the follow-up.

The detailed description for part of the course (keep updating), application form and program list have been shared in the attached files. Please send back needed materials 30-45 days at least before the opening date of each program. For 1 offline course, each country should nominate at least 4-5 participants, all the information of every participants will be examined by the Chinese Embassy and the selection will be made according to the practice.

## Special Notice:

- 1. For the offline course, a recommendation letter with all the candidates name from the administration is needed to be attached when sending back the application form for each course;
- 2. All the application forms, passports (scanned one or picture), recommendation letter should be sent to me directly, no need to submit these documents to the Chinese Embassy, which is officially forbidden.

If there is any hesitation, please don't hesitate to contact with Mrs. Lily from FFRC. I will be always online to respond to your questions.

All the best

Lily (Wang Yun)

Assistant Researcher of International Cooperation & Education Division,

Freshwater Fisheries Research Center of Chinese Academy of Fishery Sciences.

+86 17712369556 (phone number); wangyun@ffrc.cn